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December 14, 2022

As part of the bid process for the sale of the building at Springbrook State Park, interested parties are required to attend the open house to receive the bid packet. The open house will be held:

January 5th 12:00pm -4:00 pm

January 6th 12:00pm – 4:00pm

Failure to attend the open house may disqualify your bid. 

Prospective bidders should carefully and thoroughly examine the structure(s) they are bidding on.  Bidders should make an inspection of the site as well as adjacent areas to determine all obstacles which may be encountered and all conditions under which they will be obligated to work.  Failure to make the proper examination will not be accepted as an excuse for any failure or omission on the part of the person contracting to remove the structure(s) or from fulfilling in detail all requirements of this document, nor will it be accepted as a basis for a claim for reduction in the purchase price or for an extension of completion time.

Any questions or concerns should be directed to Nathan Schmitz 515-371-2062 or Nathan.schmitz@dnr.iowa.gov


WALLACE BUILDING, 502 E 9TH ST, DES MOINES IA 50319

Phone: 515-725-8200
www.IowaDNR.gov 
Fax: 515-725-8201

[image: image1.jpg]